
Town of Oconto Falls Regular Town Board Meeting Minutes
Monday, August 9, 2021, 6 p.m. at the Town Hall

Chairman Alsteen called the meeting to order at 6pm and the Pledge of

 Allegiance was recited.

Roll Call-Kaczmarek, Peterson, Konitzer, Alsteen and Mogged present. One

visitor – Roger Kane

The Agenda was amended to add an item due to a late afternoon call from TC 

Energy/ANR Pipeline. Peterson made the motion to amend and accept the 

agenda and Kaczmarek seconded.

The Minutes of the last Meeting were approved with a motion by Kaczmarek, 

Peterson seconded.

Konitzer presented the Treasurer’s Report.

Roger Kane was present to request something be done about the Compression 

braking on State Hwy 22 and on Cty Rd B. We already have ordinance #10

in-place so no action was needed. Alsteen has contacted the county about 

placing the signs.

Steve Burgess of TC Energy/ANR Pipeline called late Monday afternoon to let

us know they will be ROW clearing in our town in September and to request 

information on any permits that may be required. The clerk will let them 

know, there are no permits necessary.

The $1330 Workman’s Comp Insurance Renewal quote was accepted.

Konitzer gave an update on the Truck Loan we are securing for the spring of 

2022. It will be a 5 year note with 1 annual payment each January.

The board members gave a recap of the town road inspection they conducted in

July. They will do ½ of Busy Nook Rd in 2022 and the other ½ in 2023. 

They have also determined Valley Line Rd needs attention. There was 

considerable discussion concerning the culvert/road issue on Balcolm Lake 

Rd. It is approximately a $30,000 repair. Money from LRIP, ARPA and 



leftover 2021 budget money designated for roads may be used to get it done 

this year. 

Big Dumpster Day is at the Town Hall 8-21. Workers and equipment are set.

No Public Comment

In Town Board Comments, Kaczmarek discussed the ambulance upgrade. 

Spruce still has concerns about charging using equalized value. There have

been many changes on board. The ambulance board vote passed directing the ambulance

service to proceed with the upgrade.

Alsteen is withdrawing his offer to clean the Town Hall due to time constraints. 

We will be looking for someone else to do it. 

The motion to Adjourn was made by Peterson, seconded by Kaczmarek.

Susan Mogged, Clerk


